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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We hope this message finds you well! As we continue to foster a vibrant and supportive school community, 
we are reaching out to invite new volunteers to join our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA). Your involvement 
can make a significant difference in enriching our children’s educational experience.  

Thanks to the dedication of our past and current PTA volunteers, we have hosted numerous memorable 
events, including:  

• School Discos  
• Our 150-Year School Celebration  
• Christmas Fairs  
• Santa’s Grottos  

These events not only bring joy to our students but also strengthen our community spirit. However, none of 
these would have been possible without the hard work and commitment of our volunteers.  

Through our fundraising efforts, the PTA has been able to enhance our school environment by providing 
valuable resources such as:  

• New iPads for daily classroom use, facilitating reading interventions through Lexi and boosting math 
confidence with TT Rockstars. 

• A book vending machine to promote reading and encourage a love for literature. 

• Refurbishment of the school library, creating a welcoming space for exploration and learning. 

• Renovation of the Door Mouse room  

• Tuff trays for our Seedlings, allowing for engaging and hands-on learning experiences. 

Your support is crucial in continuing these initiatives and creating even more opportunities for our children. 
We want to emphasise that volunteering with the PTA is not just for mums; we are proud to have dads, a 
nanny, and members of staff involved. Everyone is welcome!  

 We understand that stepping into a new group can feel daunting, especially for first-time volunteers. 
However, we are a friendly and supportive team, eager to make new connections and friendships within our 
school community. Whether you can spare just a couple of hours a year or are interested in becoming a 
regular member of our team, your support would be invaluable. 

Headteacher: Mr Scott James 
Deputy Headteacher: Mr James Mead 
Assistant Headteacher and SENCO - Mrs Helen Chappell  
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If you are interested in joining our team or would be interested in volunteering on an ad hoc basis at 
upcoming events, we would love to hear from you. Please reach out to us at forest.friends@hotmail.co.uk 
or simply scan the QR code at the bottom of this letter and complete the form.  

Additionally, you can stay updated on our activities by accessing the Forest Friends Facebook page.   

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our school community. Together, we can make 
a lasting impact!  

Kind regards,  

Forest Friends PTA  
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